
 

4-Dec-2024 13:49 EST

Dear: Ian

We have received information concerning ZBA-10-24 - 0 Maidstone Ave W, dated 26-Nov-2024.
The proposed project is located within the McKee Treaty Area, to which Chippewas of the
Thames First Nation (COTTFN) is a signatory. It is also located within the Big Bear Creek
Additions to Reserve (ATR) land selection area, as well as COTTFN Traditional Territory.

After reviewing ZBA-10-24 - 0 Maidstone Ave W, we have minimal concerns with the
information that has been presented to us at this time. If there are any changes to the
application, please notify COTTFN with the opportunity to review.

We look forward to continuing this open line of communication. To implement meaningful
consultation, COTTFN has developed its own protocol - a document and a process that will
guide positive working relationships. As per ‘Appendix C’ of the Wiindmaagewin, we will be
sending an invoice based on our time to review the documentation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further clarification of this letter.

Sincerely,

__________________________
Original Signed
Fallon Burch
Consultation Coordinator
Chippewa of the Thames First Nation
(519) 289-5555 Ext 251

 


